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FIRST 
Club Indianapolis gives a big THANK YOU for your World Aids Day Donations.  
Your donations, along with The Club's matching gift, will be presented to The 
Damien Center on December 1, 2023, totaling over $3,000.00.  Get your HIV 
Test, in Honor of World Aids Day, any Friday, 11pm-2am, at The Club.


WINTER'S IN THE AIR 
So the calendar says it's the holiday season--Hanukah, Winter Solstice 
Christmas, Kwanzaa--traditions that have been celebrated by people for 
thousands of years.  The common thread is that winter seems cold, bleak, dark 
and hopeless, except when Club Indianapolis ignites the warmth with special 
friends, special memories, and sharing the holiday cheer with some GOOD. 
CLEAN. FUN.  JOIN US!


SHARE THE MERRY 
Red Zone nudity on Friday, December 22nd, 8pm.  Customer Appreciation Party 
on Saturday, December 23rd with a SPECIAL POP UP SHOP hosted by LEO'S 
TOY BOX, with raffle/gift giveaways.  Sunday Lunch Christmas Eve, December 
24th, 1pm; plus, on Christmas Day, December 25th, 12 noon.  Good food, and 
of course, friends and spirits will abound.


BRINGING IN A NEW YEAR 
Put on your party hat and join us as we ring in the New Year with a special toast 
and dropping your towel at midnight, ushering in 2024.


FREE LOCKERS EVERYDAY 
Guys 18-24, with a membership, receives a free locker everyday.  All members 
receive a free locker on his birthday.


FREE LUNCH 
Join your friends for a free lunch every Sunday, 1pm.


$15 LOCKERS 
Every Monday thru Friday, 8am -4pm, except on holidays and special events.


LIGHTS OUT 
Escape into the dark side on the last Wednesday of each month, December 
27th, 8pm.




'TIS THE SEASON 
The management and staff would like to extend our wishes to you (and yours) 
for a safe and happy holiday.  As 2024 approaches, we have only you to thank 
for our continued success and the many changes that have taken place over the 
years.  THANK YOU.  


